
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO  Willie Morgan, Fire Chief (DB) 
  Melvin Tennyson, Police Chief (DB) 

Tamara Richardson, City Engineer (CD) 
Mike Woods/ Francis Franco, MPO Traffic Review (DB) 
Lake County Public Works (CD) 
Rodney Lucas, Interim Community Development Director (DB) 
Anita Geraci-Carver, City Attorney (P) 

  James Huish, Public Works Director (P) 
  Ricky Rodriguez, Engineering Inspector (P) 
   

FROM  Abra Horne, Interim City Planner 
 

DATE  August 18, 2016 
 

SUBJECT Taco Ball Request for a Variance from the Landscape Requirements  
Review 

 
Please send comments on or prior to August 25, 2016. 
 

The variance application for Groveland Shoppes, Lot 1 is transmitted herein. If necessary, 
please let me know if you need additional materials.  
 
The Dropbox contains all of the materials and  files submitted; it is located at: 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/u2g6jszkg22vt2o/AABXJthp4LtmelslgIA_KEAfa?dl=0. Please put 
your comments in the appropriate folder on Dropbox and send all comments to Mr. Lucas’ e-
mail rodney.lucas@groveland-fl.gov, please ensure to include the application number on your 
correspondence. I look forward to receiving comments. Thank you for your prompt review,  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Abra Home 
Interim City Planner 
City of Groveland 
352-429-2141, ext. 238 
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